

October 28, 1982

Mr. John Rhoden 23 Cramberry Street Brooklyn, New York 11201

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

Mrs. Nellie Jordan has shared with me some of the highlights concerning the school-community summer project that has been developed at Fark East High School. She has indicated that you were one of several teachers students from the school skills related to horticulture, gardening and landscaping.

Your selfless concern for these students is an indication of your professionalism and your obvious commitment to them. You are an outstanding example of the many fine and dedicated teachers in our system.

On behalf of the students with whom you share your time, and all students similarly served by caring professionals, thank you.

F.IM/qq

JM/ss c: Nellie R. Jordan, Principal